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Summary of main issues 

1. At its July meeting the Board discussed the role of contract managers in delivering 
the Council’s procurement strategy.  During these discussions contract management 
and the organisation of contract management in the Council, including levels of 
training and scope to improve contract management within directorates through the 
encouragement of professional standards and ‘career families’ for contract managers 
was considered.

2. The Board subsequently requested that the Chief Officer (Human Resources), 
Lorraine Hallam, attend today’s meeting to discuss the concept of Career Families. 

Recommendations

3.    Members are to discuss with attending officers the concept of Career Families and 
make any appropriate observations and recommendations.

Background documents1

None used

1 The background documents listed in this section are available to download from the Council’s website, 
unless they contain confidential or exempt information.  The list of background documents does not include 
published works.
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